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Second Tranche Tariff Adjustment 
Implementation on January 1, 2026 

Advisory Reminder to All Port Users and Stakeholders 

Mindanao International Container Terminal Services Inc. (MICTSI) would like to remind 
all stakeholders that the second tranche of tariff adjustments for the period 2025-2028 
will take effect on January 1, 2026. This adjustment follows the Public Consultation held 
on January 15, 2025, and the announcement published in the Manila Bulletin on 
February 14, 2025. 

For your reference, the updated tariff rates for the second tranche are available on the 
Mindanao Container Terminal website: [/client-services/tariff-rates]Mindanao 
Container Terminal Tariff Rates. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and encourage all stakeholders to review 
the updated rates to ensure a smooth transition as we implement these adjustments 
next year. 
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


